
From: Scott Wirgau <Scott.Wirgau@AmericanTower.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 10:23 AM 
To: David Soares <David.Soares@americantower.com>; Engineering 
<Engineering@AmericanTower.com> 
Subject: RE: KCYC Lees Summit - 209106 
 
Hello, 
               The initial document included the inspection mod closeout and has my seal stating that the 
work has been done regarding the inspection mod items. Will that suffice? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Scott Wirgau, PE 

Chief Engineer 
American Tower Corporation 
3500 Regency Parkway 

Suite 100 
Cary, NC 27518 

(919) 466-5086 
scott.wirgau@americantower.com 
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